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PHillbillp-Ffolk RVecord Collectors’ Club.

(Official Magazine: ‘““ THE HILLBILLY-FOLK RECORD JOURNAL *’)

Joint Presidents and Editors: GEORGE W. TYE; GEORGE N. HAXELL
Vice-President: HAROLD WALKER Chief Folk Advisor: TONY WALES

RERRESENTATIVES IN—SCOTLAND, EIRE, AUSTRALIA, U.S.A.

47 Holbrook Way
Bromley
Kent

1.3.53.
Dear Carson Robison,

I was about to write to you to see if I could
interest you in our club, when I heard you'd beaten me to it by
enrolling with my good friend Joe Nicholas, I'd like to express
my thanks for this gesture on your part as I feel that having you
as a member will be of great benefit to us over here in our attempt
to create even more interest in the kind of music we like,

I don't know as yet if Joe Nicholas has sent you
a copy of our small journal, but have done so myself to make certain
you do receive at least one copy,

Recently T had the good fortune to meet a felleow
record collector who corresponded with you a few years ago, Stan Smith
of Finchley, London, perhaps you recall him?

Could I ask you, if possible to supply a suitable
photograph with your written permission to have this copied to use
either as a cover feature, or to distribute among club members,
Also, time permitting, any articles by yourself on your personal
career, etc, would be very welcome by us for future inelusion in our
journzl, I was going to ask if you could clear up some of the mysteries
surrounding the many recording aliases under which your recordings
were issued..,...but this would probably be as confusing to you as it
is to collectors!

Hoping that you will like our club journal.

Sincerely,
Sgi» e

George Tye,
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